

Wonderful Work Awards:

Birch	Bonnie & Hallie
Cedar	Nell & Lily
Willow	Lena-Ivy & Matilda
Hazel	Finley & Jude
Beech	James & Sienna
Hawthorn	Jacob & Leo
Maple	Priah & Carter
Ash	Ava & Alfie
Rowan	Lilly & Jack
Sycamore	Astin & Dimitrios
Alder	Peyton & Harvey



Well done to

Birch Class

for achieving the highest attendance this week!

Celebration Newsletter

Friday 26th September 2025

LKS2 had a fantastic day on Wednesday in the sunshine trying some of the activities people in the Stone Age may have done. They tried building

dens, tents, trying archery, watching fires being built and they had a go at drawing some cave drawings. There was lots of teamwork taking place as the children had to build the tents and dens with no instructions!!



PHONICS INFORMATION EVENING We held our Reception phonics information evening on Wednesday.

Thank you to all those who came along. For those who were not able to make it, the PowerPoint we shared is on the school website and was shared via Class Dojos for you to take a look at. If you need any more information please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Early Years staff. Parents then came along to watch phonics in action— it was great to see how phonics is taught in school so they can help with

learning at home.

Enrichment clubs have

begun this week. Children have been enjoying learning Netball after school, Table Top Games, Craft Club, Drama and Running Club. Make sure you look out for what is on offer for your child to become involved with next half term.



Sycamore Class have been building bridges in their Design Technology lessons. They designed their bridges and then tested their strength using weights.









Hazel Class showed great teamwork in their Science lesson this week. They were learning about plants and had to piece together a jigsaw that labelled each part of the plant. They learnt the vocabulary leaves, stem, roots and flowers and completed sentences to describe what their job is and how they help a plant to grow.





Those children who have been invited to interview for the Pupil Voice Council will be asked to share their presentation next week. Please make sure they have them ready to present to their class. Good luck to everyone!



We are keen to get posting pictures and updates onto our Facebook page. Please can you complete the Facebook consent form so we know who can be featured on our page.



